
Letter from Chrysandra Walter, Acting Regional Director, Northeast Region, National 
Park Service (which oversees Independence National Historical Park), to Senator Arlen 
Specter, July 11, 2007.  

Note the following which simply was not an accurate statement, “Mr. Moore is prepared to 
seriously negotiate a lease agreement with the CWT when they are ready.”




